August 27, 2020

David A. Mowat R E CEIV E ._

Ten Broeck Farm AUG
1791 Fox Road 2 7 2020
Ellensburg, WA 98926 Kittitas County CDS
Kelly Bacon

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2

Post Office Box 7016

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Subject: Brown and Jackson SEPA Application (SE-20-00003)
Dear Kelly Bacon:

As a resident of this community, I am writing with strong opposition to the proposed SEPA
request, and the accompanying project.

The location of these sewage ponds would adversely affect the health and well being, to not
only my family, but the residents of the neighboring community. I have been a property owner
here for over 14 years. To have the water and air quality compromised is not acceptable, not to
mention the devaluation of our properties.

It is disturbing and very disappointing that this process appears to have been pushed through
the permitting channels, with only a bureaucratic notification process, with little or no
discussion with the property and homeowners. I am sure you are aware that the sewage storage
ponds would lie immediately adjacent to The Parke Creek Group Home (Echo Glen) for boys,
as well as The Operating Engineers Training Center.

I am requesting that you deny this application until a more suitable location can be attained,

with less impact on farm and family communities.
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David A. Mowat

206-794-1792
davidamowat@msn.com



